
St Lawrence Church Denton   On The Move 
 

A new tree was planted by Archdeacon Cherry Vann in the grounds of St 
Lawrence Church Denton on Sunday 29th July. 

This replaced a very large tree removed 
last year because it was affecting the 
structure of the church building. 

 

This new tree is a sign of new life for a 
church building about to undergo a major 
reordering project, enabling the whole 
community to use this amazing historic 
building, as well as it continuing as a place 
of Anglican worship. 

 

This does mean the Church will be closed for services, so if you would like a last 
look in the Church please join us at our 10:30 service on Sunday 5th August.  

 

The reordering project will 

 level the very uneven floor 

 install a new heating system 

 create a community room with fully accessible toilet and drinks facilities 

 

We still need funds to enable all our visions for the reordering work to be 
achieved, so we would be delighted if you could help to ensure the future of the 
Black and White Church or Thow’d Peg as it is also known. 

Donations can be sent to:  

St. Lawrence’s Rectory, 131 Town Lane, Denton M34 2DJ 

 

Services will move to Greswell Primary School, Percy Road Denton so why not 
come and join us for our main service on Sunday 2nd September at 10.45am, 
which will be led by the Bishop of Middleton. 

 

Follow the progress of the reordering project and visit us to see the reordered 
church when St Lawrence’s Church building reopens in 2013. 
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